
  
 

 

 

 

 

WJS PTFA Biscuit Break Sale – 18th June 2021 

 

Due to COVID restrictions this year we will be unable to hold our usual gingerbread sale in 

its normal form but our wonderful PTFA have been able to source some gingerbread men for 

the children to purchase to celebrate someone special in their lives. 

 

Please send the order form below into school in an envelope with your child’s name on it – 

payments can be made online or sent into school.  All orders must be in school with 

money/online payments made by Friday 11th June 2021. 

 

Should you have any questions or queries then please let us know and we will advise 

accordingly. 
  

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

PTFA Biscuit Break Sale – 18th June 2021 – Please return the order form to school by Friday 

11th June 2021 

 

Childs Name:-__________________________________ 

 

Class:-________________________________________ 

 

Number of packs of gingerbread wanted @ 50p each:-____________________ 

 

Amount enclosed:-_________________________________ 

 

Amount paid online:________________________________ 

 

Please enclose the correct money if possible as change may not be available 

 

Payments can also be made online – please use your child’s name as the reference and ensure 

the completed order form is also sent into school in an envelope detailing the gifts required.  

Account number is 80021237, Sort Code is 20-17-92 

 
 

 
 

 


